
MMHSL Report for the 03-17.15 MHSLA Board Meeting 

MMHSL has not met since our last meeting in March. 

We hosted the April 22 MLA webinar “The Diversity of Data Management: Practical Approaches for 

Health Sciences Librarianship” at Michigan State Universities’ Main Library.  The webinar was well 

attended and 11 librarians including a digital humanities librarian, user experience librarian, grants/food 

science librarian, and electronic resources librarian joined the members of the MSU health sciences 

team (Susan Kendall, Heidi Schroeder, Abe Wheeler, Andrea Kepsel, Iris Kovar-Gough) and Mike 

Simmons, hospital librarian at Sparrow-Lansing Hospital. The feedback from the webinar was positive. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Iris Kovar-Gough 

MMHSL Secretary & Representative to the Board 


